
 TOWN OF STARKEY 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Starkey on October 14th, 2021, at 7:00 p.m., at the Starkey Town Hall, 40 Seneca Street, 

Dundee, New York, regarding the adoption of a Local Law of the Town of Starkey for the year 

2021, which would adopt Zoning Regulations, which would include provisions and regulations 

applicable to: 

 

➢ Short Title and Purposes 

➢ Usage and Definitions 

➢ Establishment and Designation of Districts 

➢ District Regulations 

➢ Supplementary Lot Regulations 

➢ Supplementary Regulations Governing Certain Uses 

➢ Administration 

➢ Zoning Board of Appeals 

➢ Amendments to this Law 

➢ Interpretation 

➢ Appendix I 

➢ Appendix A attached to and Forming a Part of Town of Starkey (NY) Local Law 

No.1 of the Year 2015 

➢ Schedules 

➢ Zoning Map 

 

 Any resident of the Town of Starkey shall be entitled to be heard upon said proposed Local 

Law at such public hearing.  Copies of said proposed Local Law are available for public review at 

the Town of Starkey Town Hall, 40 Seneca Street, Dundee, New York, and on the Town of Starkey 

website located at www.townofstarkey.org.  

 

This by Resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Starkey. 

 

Candace Iszard, Town Clerk 

http://www.townofstarkey.org/

